SELECTED POSTMASTERS

SUBJECT:  Return Receipt Survey

Finance will be conducting a cost study of Return Receipt Service for use in future rate case proceedings before the Postal Rate Commission.  The last Return Receipt Service study was completed in 1979.  The current data collection effort is intended to update the information from that investigation.  The study will require the participation of accountable mail clerks who perform return receipt service.  Your office has been selected to participate in this special data collection effort.  The data you provide is important to the development of fees for Return Receipt Service.

Your support is very important to the success of this survey.  The data gathered will not be used to evaluate you or any of your personnel; additionally, the data will not be provided to any party except with the facility identifiers removed.  Your Area Operations office was allocated work hours earlier this fiscal year to support this cost study activity.  If you have any questions or require additional information, please contact Scott Davis at (202) 268-7117 at Headquarters.

Thank you for your cooperation.

C. E. Lewis, Jr.

cc:  Vice Presidents, Selected Area Operations

       Managers, Finance, Selected Areas

       District Managers, Selected Districts

       Managers, Finance, Selected Districts

